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PICTURE 
DAY 

Life Touch will be here on Thursday, October 11, 2018 for student pictures.  If you are 

interested in ordering pictures please visit their website at: 

Mylifetouch.com 

Picture Day ID:  AK018038Q0 

ART Classes 
2nd Quarter 

Who:  Jannah Atkins 

What:  Art Classes on Wednesday 

When: 2:00-3:00pm  

October 24th-Dec 12th (no class November 21) 

Why:  So you can create Art 

Cost $75 

Monday 
Exploratories 
are back!!! 
 
Oct 22, 29 
Nov 5, 19, 26 
Dec 3 

Class 1:  Wilderness Youth Safety by Dorothy Wilder 

http://akwildmed.webplus.net/ 

 

Class 2:  Puppetry, Drama, and Games by David Block 

www.midnightsunperformingarts.com 

Cost is $75 per session 

9:30-11:30 K-4 Wilderness Safety 5-8 Creative Plays 

12:00-2:00 5-8 Wilderness Safety K-4 Creative Plays 

 ​Please contact the office for additional information and to sign up. 

Parent and 
Teacher 
Conferences 

Conferences will be scheduled during the week of October 24th.  K-8 students will 
not have school on October 25th and 26th as conferences will be scheduled during 
the day.  High school will still have classes as conferences will be scheduled after 
school.  

6-8 Grade 
Updates 

Greetings and Salutations! 
The link below leads to our classroom news and information folder.  Every week you 
will find a new "Week at a Glance" and current MS Newsletter here: 
 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/16rtRGDZHPL4txMmkntSaVOhy1aotMcv3?usp
=sharing 
 
Thank you in advance for checking it regularly every week.​  In addition, there is a 

http://akwildmed.webplus.net/
http://www.midnightsunperformingarts.com/
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Fdrive%2Ffolders%2F16rtRGDZHPL4txMmkntSaVOhy1aotMcv3%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=02%7C01%7C%7C0cf30c662b7242810bfe08d625b4317f%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C636737853178033539&sdata=9iv%2BxAc7%2BHZr%2BbghnkIjVS141Z31240%2BQaJS%2Fdx%2Fi2Q%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Fdrive%2Ffolders%2F16rtRGDZHPL4txMmkntSaVOhy1aotMcv3%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=02%7C01%7C%7C0cf30c662b7242810bfe08d625b4317f%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C636737853178033539&sdata=9iv%2BxAc7%2BHZr%2BbghnkIjVS141Z31240%2BQaJS%2Fdx%2Fi2Q%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Fdrive%2Ffolders%2F16rtRGDZHPL4txMmkntSaVOhy1aotMcv3%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=02%7C01%7C%7C0cf30c662b7242810bfe08d625b4317f%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C636737853178033539&sdata=9iv%2BxAc7%2BHZr%2BbghnkIjVS141Z31240%2BQaJS%2Fdx%2Fi2Q%3D&reserved=0
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forms folder where you can find things like Reading Logs and Book Report forms in case 
your student forgot to bring one home on Thursday.  
 
Reminder:​ ​Students have a Khan Academy session on weekends to help prepare for 
the weekly math lessons. ​We are starting Integers this week--so please make sure 
your student completes the Khan Academy assignments prior to Tuesday! 
 
Please don't hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or concerns--we are all 
in this together! 

Fish Skeleton  This year our Life Science class had the opportunity to exam the skeletal structure of a 
halibut.  They were able to share their learning with some of our K-8 students. 

 

 


